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On March 27, 2019, the company and the IAM mutually agreed to extend your  

collective bargaining agreement through May 31, 2019 to continue negotiations.  

 

Your negotiating committee will continue to work on getting a better equitable 

contract for our members. 

 

Negotiations are scheduled for April 16, 2019 in Phoenix, Arizona. 

 

Thank you for your patience and continued support. 

 
      In Solidarity, 
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